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Home fires claim seven lives every day, but having working 
smoke alarms can cut the risk of death by half. That’s why the 
American Red Cross rallies volunteers and partners to install 
free smoke alarms, as part of our nationwide "Sound the Alarm" 
events. Since July 1, 2024, we have: 

Email Cameron Morrison at cameron.morrison@redcross.org 
for more information.
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FY25 Sound the Alarm

Thank you for your generous support, which makes our mission—
alleviating human suffering in the face of emergencies—possible. Thank you!

Responded to 184 home fires, and provided 
financial assistance and resources to 604 Alaskan 
residents. 

Installed 1,096 free smoke alarms all around the 
state of Alaska. 

Helped 429 households create home fire escape 
plans. 

Educated 961 students all over Alaska with Youth 
Preparedness skills. 

Served 1,256 Alaskan residents, including 321 
youth, 275 seniors, and 136 individual with 
disabilities. 

Tanguy Libbrecht | CEO, American Red Cross of Alaska

“With your generous support, the Red Cross of Alaska makes a lifesaving 
difference by providing smoke alarms and fire safety education, along with 
home fire relief, across the state. Thank you!" 

On May 3, 2025, 
staff, firefighters, 
donors, and dozens 
of volunteers came 
together at the 
Anchorage Fire 
Department Training 
Station to install 
smoke alarms in 
Penland Park. 


